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I am opposed to changing the Oregon mail-in voting system.  It has worked well for 

many years.  It is cheaper for the State to run than in-person voting, so it saves tax 

dollars.  It is more convenient for voters.  Poll place voting can raise barriers for 

people who work, people who have disabilities or medical conditions, and others who 

cannot easily take time off and go in person to a polling place.  Our mail voting 

system results in more people voting.  Finally, and for me best of all, it allows me to 

study my ballot and  to research issues and candidates, so my vote is better 

informed.  Cheaper, more, better.  It's hard to  beat that combo.  Leave it alone.   


